
Lassen County

Legislation Text

SUPERVISOR GALLAGHER
SUBJECT: Approval of a letter regarding US 395 Speed Limit from the Board of Supervisors to
Assemblymember Brian Dahle.
FISCAL IMPACT: None.
ACTION REQUESTED: Approve letter and authorize the Chairman to sign.

File #: ID# 162-18, Version: 1

Lassen County Printed on 8/14/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

